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Good afternoon Mr. Weis,
 
I am the Planner assigned to your SEPA application.  It is unclear what the commercial access you
are proposing is going to serve.  Your SEPA checklist states “Future plans are not part of this
proposal. Any future development will have a new proposal.”  Pursuant to WAC 197-11-60(3)(b),
SEPA proposals related to each other closely enough to be, in effect, a single course of action shall be
evaluated in the same environmental document. 
 
Can you please identify what purpose your proposed commercial access will serve?
 
Thank you very much,   
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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